CHURCH GIVING

If you would like to support the work of this church, you can give securely online (scan the QR code) or place your tithe in an offering envelope found in the pews and in the lobby. Place it in the offering plate in the lobby.



CHURCH NEWS

HOME CARE MINISTRY

More volunteers are needed for our Home Care Ministry to help provide things like transportation, meals, and housekeeping chores. See Verla Evans to volunteer.

CHURCH OFFICE NEWS

Pastor Anthony's first day at NHBC will be Monday, October $2^{\rm nd}$. That week will also be Jason Manry's first week in the office as our Pastoral Apprentice of Young Adult Ministries. We are thankful! Keep them in your prayers as they set up their offices and settle into their new schedules and positions.

THE GARDEN CHURCH DEDICATION DINNER

Did you go on our church's service project to our sister BCM/D church, The Garden Church, last year? They are having a dedication dinner on Saturday, October 14th. Scan the QR code for more information or to register.



SBA ANNUAL MEETING

The Susquehanna Baptist Association's Annual Meeting will be held at First Baptist Church of Aberdeen on Tuesday, October 24th at 7 PM. Please let Pastor Matt know if you'd like to be a messenger from NHBC.

CONTACT INFORMATION

North Harford Baptist Church 4008 Old Federal Hill Road Jarrettsville, MD 21084 (410) 836-6994

www.NorthHarford.org

Pastor Matt Fortunato – pastormatt@northharford.org Jennifer Evans – secretary@northharford.org

EVENING WORSHIP

Welcome | Genesis & Prayer: Genesis 2:1-9

Behold Our God | Acts & Prayer: Acts 4:32-37

All I Have Is Christ | Sermon | Lord's Supper*

Doxology | Benediction

*Baptized believers may participate in the Lord's Supper.

SERMON: The Warning of Wisdom, Proverbs 1:8-19

My Notes:		

Please go to the Fellowship Hall after the Evening Worship Service if you can help set up tables and chairs for our Tuesday morning Ladies' Bible Study. Thank you!

Nursery Workers – October 8th

I AM (Crib) – Colleen Good and Penny Brown
II AM (Toddlers) – Jenn Evans and Nancy Smith
PM– Combined I/II – Lynette Winzenried and Gracie Fortunato
Wed. (10/4) – Lynette Winzenried and Tami Cooney
Prayer Intercessor – October 8th – Janet McNeil

Greeters – October 8th—Suzanne Heiss and Gracie Fortunato
Ushers – October 8th—Brian Akers and Bill Tomlinson



North Harford Baptist Church

www.NorthHarford.org Standing for Truth

October 1, 2023

WELCOME THE WILSONS!



Pastor Anthony, Kenzi, and their daughter, Dorothy, are here! We are thankful!

WELCOME TO NHBC

If you are visiting, we welcome you and we are glad to have you. We hope your visit is encouraging. Use the RESPONSE CARD inside this bulletin to let us know about your visit, express interest in the Christian faith, or RSVP to an upcoming guest event.

We have morning and evening worship services every Sunday. Morning worship focuses on preaching and applying the New Testament. Evening worship focuses on preaching and applying the Old Testament.

We want to help you come to faith and live out your faith according to God's Word. For more information, pick up a WELCOME FOLDER in the lobby.

WFFKLY SCHEDULF

7:00-9:00 PM

8:30-9:00 AM

M-F

WEERLY	SCHEDO	ILC
Sunday	9:30 AM 10:45 AM 6:30 PM	Sunday School Worship Service* (Church/Facebook) Evening Worship* (Church/Facebook)
Tuesday	9:15 AM 7:00 PM	Women's Bible Study (Fellowship Hall Women's Book Club
Wednesday	6:30 PM 7:00 PM	Church-wide Prayer Adult Bible Study (Rm. 1) Boys Bible Club (1st-6th grade boys) Girls in Action (1st-6th grade girls) Youth on Mission (7th—12th graders)
Thursday	10:00 AM	Women's Book Club*
Friday	5:40 PM	Youth arrive to leave for Black Rock

* Nursery Provided (birth-3 years old), Downstairs in Rooms 8 and 9

Women's Bonfire at Jeanne Akers'

Ladies Phone Devotional

MORNING WORSHIP

Welcome & Gospel: Matthew 7:21-27 | Prayer

Here Is Love Vast as the Ocean Psalm & Prayer: Psalm 20

O Great God | The Wonderful Cross | Sermon

There Is a Fountain | Benediction

SERMON: God's Revelation of Love, 1 John 4:7-12

My notes:	

WHAT TO KNOW THIS WEEK

ADDITIONAL MISSIONS SUPPORT

In response to a request from Mike Christ, one of our missionaries who serves as the Program Director at the Nairobi Institute of Reformed Theology, I would like our church to give the seminary \$1000 for an upcoming ministry. Our contribution will cover half the cost for the seminary to fly Jeff Kelly (a former member and former missionary of NHBC) to teach a course there this fall. I plan to bring this to a vote as an order of business before next Sunday's evening service. Please be there promptly at 6:30 to participate. Jeff is not getting paid for teaching the course. The cost is for travel expenses and course materials only.

SECRET PAL LUNCHEON

The Secret Pal Luncheon will be held on Saturday, October 14th at 11:30 AM in the Fellowship Hall. Please RSVP to Bev Herbert TODAY. More Secret Pals are needed! To volunteer please see Sarah Caro, Bev Herbert, or Shannon Lewis.

WOMEN'S BOOK CLUB

The Women's Book Clubs begin this week (Tuesdays at 7 PM or Thursdays at 10 AM)! Ladies, be prepared to discuss Chapters 1-2 of Becoming Free Indeed by Jinger Vuolo.

YOUTH RETREAT

The Youth Retreat begins THIS Friday! Parents, please have your youth here by 5:40 PM on Friday to load up their bags in the vehicles. They will leave the church at 6:00 PM. The youth will return on Sunday at 3:00 PM. Please be in prayer for the almost thirty youth and ten counselors attending the youth retreat Friday through Sunday!

WOMEN'S BONFIRE

Ladies will meet at Jeanne Akers' house on Friday, October 6th from 7-9 PM for a bonfire! Bring a snack to share, a chair, and a blanket.

ON THE HORIZON

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH TO WELCOME THE WILSONS

On Sunday, October 15th, we will have a fellowship luncheon after the morning service to officially welcome the Wilsons to NHBC. Each family is to bring a main dish and either a side dish or dessert. We will present the Wilsons with all your cards, cash, checks, and gift cards at that time. Please leave your cards and gifts in the basket in the lobby by October 15th.

DISASTER RELIEF TRAINING

We are hosting a BCM/D Disaster Relief training on Saturday, November 4th from 9 AM—4 PM for new and current volunteers. See the bulletin board in the lobby or scan the QR code for more information or to register.



RESPONSE CARD

Use this card to inform us of your visit or to personally respond to God's Word that you heard today.				
I'm new here I've visited before Name (s):				
Email:				
Phone:				
Children/Ages:				
MY PERSONAL RESPONSE				
When you respond, a pastor of the church will follow up with you to offer biblical guidance and counsel.				
I'm <u>convicted</u> of my sinfulness but need to hear more about the gospel of salvation in Jesus Christ				
I'm <u>convinced</u> that the gospel of Jesus Christ is true, but I'm not sure if I have put my faith in Hin as Savior and Lord.				
I've been <u>converted</u> — put my faith in Jesus as Savior and Lord—and need to be baptized in obedience to God's Word.				
I want to <u>hear more</u> about what salvation is and how I can receive it by the grace of God.				
I'm a baptized believer and want to learn more about this church or about membership in it.				

ON THE HORIZON (CONTINUED)

ENGAGEMENT SHOWER FOR NOAH AKERS AND JULIA SMITH

We will be having a couples engagement shower for Noah Akers and Julia Smith on Friday, October 20th at 6:30 PM in the Fellowship Hall. They are registered with Amazon and Target. If you have any questions, please contact Jeanne Akers.

MEN'S COOKOUT

The Men's Ministry has planned a Men's Cookout for Saturday, October 21st from 4:30-7:30 PM for men 16 years old and older. This is a community outreach, and they encourage each man to bring a man in their life who needs to hear the Gospel. See Bill Tomlinson if you have any questions. Postcards are available in the lobby to use as invitations. If you plan to send it in the mail, you must add a postcard stamp. Sign up in the lobby or online through the Church Center app, our website (under Events), or by scanning the QR code.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD



Shoeboxes for Operation Christmas Child will be available on October 29th.
You will have three weeks to pack the shoeboxes and return them on November 12th. Scan the QR code for more information.

LOST AND FOUND

Please check the Lost and Found bin on the coat rack in the lobby for any items you may have lost. The box is getting full. Any items left in the bin at the end of the month will be donated.





Would you like to help with the Sunflowers in Jarrettsville Community Festival?

If so, just stop by the booth and let them know you are from North Harford Baptist Church and are there to help.

You can help wait on people who are purchasing tickets, flowers, or snacks.

You can come and stay as long as you like and leave when you must.

No special training is required. Scan the QR code to sign up or go to https://signup.com/go/QmyTgbT



Friday, October 6th from noon to dusk Saturday, October 7th & Sunday, October 8th from 8:00 am till dusk

All funds raised are used to help people in need in the Jarrettsville community and nearby.

P.S.: If you would like to make or donate cookies that would be fine. Just label them and leave them in the kitchen downstairs (no nuts or peanut butter).

If you have any questions, please see Gerry Mack.

